From: Cheryl Kleen

To: Bobbie Lindsay; Danielle Hickox Moore; Gail Coniglio; Julie Araskoq; Margaret Zeidman; Richard Kleid
Cc: Tom Bradford; Kathleen Ruderman

Subject: FW: Valet Parking on Sea Streets

Date: Thursday, January 25, 2018 10:37:27 AM

From: Victoria Lunt [mailto:vickylunt@icloud.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2018 10:24 AM

To: Town Council <TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Gail Coniglio
<GConiglio@TownofPalmBeach.com>; John Page <JPage@Termed.TownOfPalmBeach.com>; Paul
Castro <PCastro@TownofPalmBeach.com>

Subject: Valet Parking on Sea Streets

Dear Mayor and Council,

My husband and I are homeowners on Seabreeze Avenue where we have enjoyed 15 years of
a very special lifestyle that only this historic and charming neighborhood offers. We are a
community of friends and neighbors who take great pride in our enclave which celebrates the
traditions of old Palm Beach. Our sidewalks allow us and our children and their children to
walk from house to house freely and easily. Often the enthusiastic cyclist is seen wobbling
about sometimes with dogs in tow. We are very privileged to experience the blessings of
“neighborhood”, a concept which is fast disappearing in this modern world. This alone
justifies the rather large taxes we pay year after year. We know we are well protected and
looked after by our town. Please do not disregard the value in the quiet which is precious to us
all. The island has suffered enough these last 13 months with the changes in traffic both on our
roads, the bridges, and the rerouting of airplanes... Please honor your devoted citizens some of
whom have been here on the island long before any of this began. | grew up coming to Palm
Beach over 40 years ago and have maintained a house here for my own family to know the
carefree lifestyle that we so appreciate.

Introducing valet parking into our streets which would allow for numerous cars to drive up
and down beginning as early as 5:30pm would endanger all those who stroll in front of our
houses walking dogs and teaching little children to bike...

We are a residential area. It is highly inappropriate to permit this kind of circulation on our
streets. The Supper Club may be a nice addition to the island and also provide income to the
town, but it shouldn't be at the expense of those who have been regular tax payers for so many
years.

This is a terrible injustice to your citizens and will impact us dramatically. The value of our
homes will be hugely impacted, and an entire community which was quite unique is at risk of
being overrun with noise, chaos, and a total invasion of privacy. The houses that line the Sea
Streets are exposed to the activities in the streets. These are not the larger properties of the
Estate Section or the North end. Please do not disregard how vulnerable we are and how
drastically this would effect us all.

Thank you for your time and consideration of these most challenging issues.

Regards,

Victoria and Lawrence Lunt
409 Seabreeze Ave
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